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CITIZENS’ OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

March 7, 2006 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:27 p.m. with members Gerald Bruce, Jenny Tate, Sylvia Orozco, Mike Milliner, 
Michael Payne, Roger Larkin, and Steven Elie in attendance. Dr. Paul Andersen, district staff, was present. 
 
1. Public Comments 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
2. Approve Quarterly Report 
 
Mr. Bruce had distributed the report by email to all members for review. Dr. Andersen said in the third to the last 
paragraph, there was a “too” that should be changed to “to.” Mr. Elie moved that the report as amended be approved 
for submittal to the Board of Education. Ms. Orozco seconded the motion and all were in favor. 
 
3. Other Topics 
 
Mr. Larkin asked about the person selected by the board as the business member, Mr. Miles Petroff. Dr. Andersen 
said he works for a business within the district boundaries. The other terms that will expire at the end of June will be 
advertised shortly. 
 
Mr. Elie made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Larkin seconded the motion and all were in favor. 
 
 

 


